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Dear Parents, 
 

Welcome back everyone!  

This term will be full of changes, we once 

again welcome you into our setting.  As 

per my last letter to you all, you will be 

invited to bring your child in to the 

setting in the morning for drop off. 

Please hang up your child's coat on the 

hooks, use the hand sanitizer on the wall 

before entering the main hall.  Once in 

the hall please help your child self-

register by posting their name in the post 

box on the table to the right as you 

enter.  Then settle your child at an 

activity or with a staff member.   Please 

note that we ask you to go by 09.40 so 

that our day can start promptly. At 12.30 

the doors will open as normal, and you will 

be allowed to enter the building.  Please 

wait at the top of the stairs and your 

child will be brought out to you. Please do 

not linger on the stairs as other parents 

will be waiting to collect their child.   We 

are still dealing with COVID-19, we 

appreciate your help and support through 

the coming weeks.  We would like all 

parents to wear a face covering while in 

the building. If you or your child are 

displaying any symptoms, please let a 

member of staff know or email me.   

 

 

General Information/Reminders 

 

Labels 

Please make sure your child’s jumpers, 

coats, lunch boxes are clearly labelled. 

(Label should be on the outside of the 

lunch box.)  

 

Afternoon Session 

 

Please remember we are a nut free 

school.  We also have a healthy eating 

policy.  If you need help with healthy 

ideas for your child’s lunch, please see 

this link below. 

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life 

 

Water bottles may be brought into school 

clearly named and may only contain water 

inside please.  

 

 

Weather  

As you know we do go outside daily, so 

with that in mind, please dress your child 

accordingly.  With the great British 

weather anything can happen!  As the 

weather gets colder, please make sure 

that your child has a hat, and a coat at 

school every day.   

 

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life
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Lending Library  

Just a reminder that we are changing the 

books on a Monday and Tuesday.  Please 

let us know if your child is enjoying their 

book.   

 

Book and letter of the week 

 

Below is this half term’s list of books and 

letters of the week.  Please encourage 

your child at home to find things 

beginning with the letters of the week to 

bring in for show and tell.  All items 

should be clearly named.  

Date Week Book  

 

Letter 

04/11/2021 1 Giraffes 

can't dance 

Cc 

08/11/2021 2 Stone soup Ss 

15/11/2021 3 Whatever 

next  

Ww 

22/11/2021 4 Alien's love 

underpants 

Aa 

29/11/2021 5 Goldilocks 

and the 

three bears  

Bb 

06/12/2021 6 12 Days of 

Christmas 

Dd 

 

Dates for your Diary  

 

25/11/2021 Coffee morning – Letters 

already emailed 

06/12/2021  Christmas Jumper week 

 

09/12/2021 Cinema Trip 

 

10/12/2021 Christmas show and fair 

(NO PM SESSION) 

Letters will be sent home closer to the 

time.   

 

 

Finally, please remember that we have an 

‘Open Door’ policy. Should you need to 

speak with either myself or your key 

person we will make ourselves available to 

you. 

 

Thank you,  

Lisa Pearce – Manager  
 


